
WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
Dr. F.W.L. Hamilton School e-memo 

Date School Day  
Monday, January 27 2 

 

Grade 1 Builder’s Club at First Recess (Library) 
Grade 3-5 Tumbling Club Practice at Lunch Recess 
Kinder Story Time at Last Recess (Library) 

Tuesday, January 28 3 

 

 
 

Wednesday, January 29 4 

 

Grade 3 Coding Club at First Recess (Library) 
Grade 3-5 Tumbling Club Practice at Lunch Recess 
Grade 3 Coding Club at Last Recess (Library) 

Thursday, January 30 5 

 

Grade 4 & 5 Builder’s Club at First Recess (Library) 
Grade 3-5 Tumbling Club Practice at Lunch Recess 
Kinder Story Time at Last Recess (Library) 

Friday, January 31 
 

6 

 

Metro Professional Learning Day  
NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS 
 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, February 3 1 

 

RETSD Professional Learning Day  
NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS 

Tuesday, February 4 2 

 

Soccer Club at First Recess 
Grade 1 Flashlight Reading at First Recess (Library) 
Barbara Reid Story Time at Lunch Recess (Library) 

Wednesday, February 5 3 

 

Soccer Club at First Recess 
Tumbling Club at Lunch Recess 

Thursday, February 6 4 

 

Grade 3 Flashlight Reading at First Recess (Library) 
Soccer Club at First Recess 
HOT LUNCH 
Grade 4 & 5 Quiet Reading at Lunch Recess (Library) 

Friday, February 7 5 

 

Soccer Club at First Recess 
First Chapter Friday at First Recess (Grade 4 & 5: Library) 
Tumbling Club at Lunch Recess 
First Chapter Friday at Last Recess (Grade 2 & 3: Library) 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

February 11  PAC Meeting at 6:00 in the Library 

February 17  Louis Riel Day (NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS & STAFF) 

February 28  School-Based Professional Learning Day (NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS) 

March 3  Kindergarten Registration Begins 



WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 

WATER FOUNTAIN UPDATE 
 
All drinking water fountains, as well as other drinking water points around the school, have been 
outfitted with new water filter systems. The fountains have been re-opened for student use.  
 
 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

Kindergarten Registration will begin at all RETSD schools on Monday, March 3, 2025.  
 
Your child is eligible to attend Kindergarten in September if they turn five years old on or before 
December 31, 2025.  
 
Families must register children at their catchment school. Click the link below for more information:  

Kindergarten Registration in RETSD 

 
 
 
FEBRUARY is I LOVE to READ MONTH 

We are excited to announce that February is "I Love to Read" Month at Dr. Hamilton School! This is a 
wonderful opportunity to foster a love of reading in our students and to celebrate the joy and 
importance of literacy. 

Our theme this year is closely aligned with our school goals, and we have planned a variety of engaging 
activities to inspire our young readers. Each week, we will host a "Battle of the Books" competition that 
reflects the themes we are working on as a school community. Every class will have a chance to read the 
same books and vote for their favourite story. 

In addition to the "Battle of the Books," we will be sending home a reading calendar filled with fun 
activities to keep the excitement going at home. We encourage you to participate in these activities with 
your children and make reading a special part of your daily routine. 

We are also thrilled to welcome guest readers to our school throughout the month. These special 
visitors will share their favorite stories and help bring the magic of reading to life for our students. 

There will be various activities and events throughout the month designed to engage students in reading 
and to celebrate their progress. We look forward to a month filled with the joy of reading and the 
excitement of discovering new stories. 

 
 

https://www.retsd.mb.ca/_ci/p/25936
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IS YOUR GRADE 5 STUDENT THINKING ABOUT LATE FRENCH IMMERSION? 
 

 
 



WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
 
PHOTO STORY 

This week, students and teachers met as Family Groups for the first time since before the Pandemic! 
 
Students from across grade levels came together in smaller groups and chose a team name based on a 
Canadian animal. They played some games together and designed a Family Group Flag. 
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Please phone the school at any time with any questions you may have! 


